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TOWNSHIP OF WEST LINCOLN
MAYOR’S YOUTH ADVISORY COMMITTEE (MYAC)

MEETING NO. FOUR: Wednesday, May 7, 2025 — 3:30 p.m. Council Chambers

Chair: Giselle Karaban

Mayor Ganann
Syd Kivell

Sawyer McFarlane
Carter Pataran

Josh Harkin
Joshua Reilly
Tamas Hunter
Guest: Jack Budd
Staff: Barb Hutchinson, Coordinator of Legislative Services/Deputy Clerk

1. Welcome and Introduction of members/guests
Mayor Ganann welcomed and introduced Jack (Jackstallow).
Jack a 13 year old entrepreneur presented his business that he created in November of
2024, he explained what he does with beef fat and how it is made into skin care products.
Jack provided a sample to each of the members to try.

2. Business Arising from Minutes — Acceptance of Minutes — April 2, 2025
The Committee Members accepted the April 2, 2025 Minutes.

3. Holiday Card Plan for 2025
There was general discussion regarding when to start having the summer camp attendees
draw pictures for the annual holiday card. The committee discussed other options like having
contests, a booth at the market, or send a letter to the schools.
The Mayor commented that she had spoken to the Director of Community Services and she
thought it was an excellent idea for the camp kids. The Director noted she is hopefully
attending the June meeting to meet staff and show the camp kids with examples of previous
cards

4. Summer Meetings

The Committee members accepted August 6 at 10:00 am. to meet in the summer.
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4. Earth Day Clean Up — Saturday, April 26, 2025 - Follow-up

Mayor Ganann followed up regarding earth day and asked members if they thought it was a
success and if they should look into different areas, how to get the community involved. There
was much discussion regarding advertising more on social media, have prizes as an award to
get the community more involved.

The Mayor provided an overview of the June meeting and hoped members will be able to
speak to the Director and staff regarding the design of the holiday card, but noted that they
will be still putting the wording in the cards.

The chair asked if any members had any new business, a question was raised from one of
the members if ball hockey could be an option in the arena as drop-in for kids through the
summer.

The Meeting adjourned at 4:25 p.m.
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